
 

 

 

 STATEMENT – WAR ON LEAKS  

 

16 January 2016 

 

Dear WOL Trainees. 

Please be advised that it is possible to change training venues and move to one closer to 

your area of residence. An updated list of available training venues is now available on the 

Department of Water and Sanitation Facebook page. 

Should you require any further assistance or need more information in this regard, kindly 

contact us on War on Leaks Contact Centre on (011) 724 9618 / 082 304 7526 / 082 306 

6354 and or email dngwenya@randwater.co.za / pnkhuman@randwater.co.za  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


